
Katarina Schraer 
159 Halloran Road, North Arm Cove 2324 

 
 
 
 
 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
 
17/5/2019 

 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
RE: Objection to ‘Karuah South Quarry’ – SSD 17-8795 
 
 
I am writing to lodge my objection to the above ‘proposed gravel quarry’, because enough is 
enough of senseless further destruction of virgin bushland. 
 
Hunter Quarries new quarry in Karuah East with an extraction approval of 1 mill tons a year 
should cater for all commercial needs for our area. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Katarina Schraer 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
(name) 
 
 
(signature) 


